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§257.  Health workforce forum
The department shall convene at least once annually a health workforce forum to review the latest 

report developed under section 256‑A and discuss current health care workforce issues.  The forum 
must include representatives of health professionals, licensing boards, employers, health education 
programs and the Department of Labor.  [PL 2007, c. 631, §2 (AMD).]

1.  Inventory. 
[PL 2005, c. 327, §3 (RP).]

2.  Research. 
[PL 2005, c. 327, §3 (RP).]

The department shall use the information gathered through the forum to develop its health policy 
and planning decisions authorized under this Title and to make appropriate policy recommendations 
based on its analysis of the health care workforce.  The department shall post the report and 
recommendations on a publicly accessible site on the Internet maintained by the department by 
December 31st beginning in 2009.  [PL 2007, c. 631, §2 (AMD).]
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